
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Shawna – City Clerk 

SUBJECT: Neighbors Bar and Grill 2 am Liquor 

DATE: February 8, 2024 

For the last few years, the City Council has been reviewing a request from Neighbors Bar 

and Grill to approve the renewal of their 2am Liquor License.  

In the past, there were some issues at the bar and Chief Frederick met with owner Joe Holtz 

regarding these concerns. Holtz had responded there was a bad stretch where they had a 

few patrons that were causing problems. They now have a 3-strike policy and things were 

going very well. 

 

City Hall is not aware of any issues, but I will ask Chief Frederick to add if there have been 

any concerns in the past year. 


